
What is the Bush Board Fellows Program? 
The Bush Board Fellows is a program sponsored by the Center for Nonprofits
& Philanthropy that allows Bush School students to serve as non-voting board
members for a local nonprofit organization. This program provides an
excellent opportunity for students to experience board meetings, understand
how finance and strategic decisions are made, network with professionals and
community members, and apply classroom learning to real organizations.  

BUSH BOARD FELLOWS
How will you serve?

Partner Organizations Include: 
United Way of the Brazos Valley
American Red Cross Central & South TX
Bryan/College Station Chamber of Commerce
Habitat for Humanity BCS
U.S.-Mexico Border Philanthropy Partnership

      (and other nonprofit organizations)

Program Expectations: 
Upper-level Undergraduate and Graduate Bush
School students are eligible to participate
Service term is Spring semester (January) - Fall
semester (December)
Regularly attend the organization's board
meetings (Approximately once per month)
Actively engage with the board to best serve
the organization
Attend check-in and training sessions
(Approximately twice per semester) 

bush.tamu.edu/nonprofit/enrichment/#fellows

Learn More: 
Scan the QR code to learn more. 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.uwbv.org/__;!!KwNVnqRv!TunYaZHB9QXPiGUIV-cTadC9OD_qHjjgyhm3qqjKiXlSqlb_nW_BYxE0gKbW_o0Ehso$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.bcschamber.org/__;!!KwNVnqRv!TunYaZHB9QXPiGUIV-cTadC9OD_qHjjgyhm3qqjKiXlSqlb_nW_BYxE0gKbWj0-2HI8$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.habitatbcs.org/__;!!KwNVnqRv!TunYaZHB9QXPiGUIV-cTadC9OD_qHjjgyhm3qqjKiXlSqlb_nW_BYxE0gKbWD820pkk$

